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Councillor Carter  20th January 2021 
 
By email adam.carter@rotherham.gov.uk  
  
Dear Councillor Carter 
 
Council Meeting – 13th January 2021  
 
During last week’s meeting you asked a question regarding the additional Covid-19 Restrictions 
Grant which I confirmed that I would respond to separately.   
 
I can confirm that the  discretionary scheme is targeted at businesses that have seen a reduction 
in income since the tiered Covid-19 restrictions came into force, from October 14th.  Though, as 
the scheme is discretionary the Council can consider any business that suffered lost income 
during the first national lockdown, providing that they fall within the scheme criteria. 
 

I hope above information adequately answers your question.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Councillor Saghir Alam 
Cabinet Member for Corporate Services and Finance  

mailto:adam.carter@rotherham.gov.uk

